
 

 

        Wakefield School Board Non Public Minutes  
                                    February 1, 2022 

                           Held in the Paul School Library 

                                           Approved 

 
 

Those present: Kelly Bushman, Kyla Pennino, Stacey Dubreuil, Kelley Bushman 

The Board entered non public at 8:05 

Mrs. Bushman told the Board about the NAPA receipts. She said Mr. Gavel had reached out to 

Mr. Fogg not the other way round. The drivers discussed the manager with the Board. Mrs. 

Bushman said Mr. Fogg had never given any promises to the drivers. Mr. Ouellette said the 

drivers aren’t supposed to report to Board members. They are supposed to report to 

Administration. Mr. Fogg said he had requested that the drivers be put on the agenda a few times 

and it never happened. Mrs. Bushman asked for honesty. She said Mrs. Stiles wanted to move 

forward and not discuss the past and the bad stuff. The Board discussed driver training. Mr. 

Gavel gave Mr. O’Neill a phone number for a trainer.  

Mrs. Robbins explained the chain of command. The Board has one employee and that’s the 

Superintendent. She explained that the Board is sometimes called on to be judge and jury so they 

are not supposed to know any insider knowledge.  

The drivers left the room and the Board discussed the agreement with the co-managers.  

Mrs. Kebler said there were no applications for BA. Mr. O’Neill will work 18 hours a week plus 

Board meetings.  

Student attending Brewster 

Mr. Fogg made a motion, seconded by Mrs. Collins, to continue to support Jack 

throughout his stay at Brewster. (Vote 4-1)  

Mrs. Gelinas made a motion, seconded by Mr. Fogg to reconsider the motion. (Vote 5-0).  
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Mrs. Gelinas made a motion, seconded by Mr. Fogg to allow Jack to continue through his 

Senior year making an application each year with tuition not to exceed that of Kingswood. 

(Vote 5-0).  

Sealed Minutes 

Mr. Ouellette made a motion, seconded by Mrs. Gelinas, to approve the sealed minutes of 

1-4-22. (Vote 5-0) 

Mrs. Robbins made a motion, seconded by Mrs. Gelinas, to unseal the sealed minutes of 1-

4-22. (Vote 5-0) 

 

Mr. Ouellette made a motion, seconded by Mrs. Gelinas, to leave non public at 9:25. (Vote 

5-0) 

 

Respectfully submitted for approval at the next School Board meeting, 

 

 

Priscilla Colbath 

School Board Secretary  

 

 

 

 

 

 


